
PRIESTLY FRATERNITY IESUS CARITAS
LETTER OF CONVOCATION FOR THE XI WORLD ASSEMBLY 

CEBU, PHILIPPINES, JANUARY 2019

                                          Dear brother, 
                                             As already announced in other communications, we will have
our  WORLD ASSEMBLY of the Fraternity from  15 to 30 January, 2019.  The venue is:
House of Prayer, Agustinian Sisters, TALAVERA, CEBU, Philippines.

We  will  be  about  56  brothers  in  this  world
assembly. 

                         The theme, as you know, is:
DIOCESAN  MISSIONARY  PRIESTS  INSPIRED  BY  THE
CHARISM OF CHARLES DE FOUCAULD.

                                               We have in the international team
some  answers  to  the  Bangalore  questionnaire.  Now  we  name  it  the  PHILIPPINE
QUESTIONNAIRE.  This  appears  updated on our iesuscaritas.org web-page with  the
proposed methodology and all  the information that  we are sending to  you now.  Each
country must send its continental leader the summary of the reflection, because in the
assembly there will  be work by continental groups. All this work must be completed by
October  1,  2018,  by sending  it  to  Aurelio,  asanz@quintobe.org  and your  Continental
leader:  Fernando  (Americas)  ftapia@iglesia.cl,  Kuno  (Europe)  Kuno.kohn@yahoo.de,
Honoré (Africa) sawono2002@yahoo.com and Arthur (Asia) arthurcharles777@yahoo.com

                                             During the month of July we have to make a global budget for
the assembly and we need to know if you need help to cover your journey. 

                                              We are attaching the registration form and the programme for
our assembly. Registration please before October 1st. Every region ought to designate its
responsible or a delegate to participate. 
 
                                        Thank you, and we encourage you to take part with your
answers, prayers and the support of your fraternities. 

                                                 Sending you a warm embrace, 

                                                               The international team 
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